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Question Response 

Letter Deep Disposal of Radioactivity in Cumbria 
 
After representations to the Parish Council by concerned parishioners, Councillors would hope that those considering the proposals would consider 
the long term effects on the County and they believe that nothing should be buried underground that will be unsafe for future generations.  It is also 
hoped that much consideration is paid to the impact upon the water table in the County as a whole. 

  

 


